
MASSES: 

Weekdays: 9:00 AM (including Saturday) ð (Summer) 

Monday and Friday: 9:00 AM  

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday: 6:30AM and 9:00 AM ð (Winter) 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 

Sundays: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 11:30 AM and 6:00PM (Sept. - May) 

Holy Days: Please see bulletin for schedule 

 

PENANCE: 

Saturday: 4:00-5:00 PM. At the Parish anytime by appointment. Communal Celebration of Penance periodically throughout the year. 

 

BAPTISMS: 

Our parish family rejoices in the birth of your children.  To prepare for baptism, parents are expected to attend one preparation meeting.  

Godparents who are not members of St. Gabriel's must provide a Sponsor Certification, from the parish which they attend, attesting to 

their eligibility to serve as Godparent.  Please call the parish office for the schedule of preparation meetings and Baptism celebration. 

 

MARRIAGES: 

Our parish is honored to host your marriage celebration.  In order to accomplish all of the necessary preparations, arrangements should be 

made with one of the parish priests at least one year in advance.  Pre-Cana and God's Plan for a Joy-Filled Marriage classes can be ar-

ranged through the Family Life Office of the Archdiocese of Newark at www.rcan.org. 

 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK: 

For those of advanced age and those seriously ill, contact the parish office. Holy Communion will be brought to the home of any person 

permanently or temporarily homebound. Please contact the parish office. 

 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Please register at the parish office. This is a wise way of acquiring a sense of belonging to our Parish Community. If you move or change 

your address, please notify the parish office. 

88 East Saddle River Road 

Saddle River, NJ 07458 

327-5663 ð 327-7881 ð Fax 327-7063 

Parish Website: www.stgabrielsr.org 

Email:  office@stgabrielsr.org  

 

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Msgr. Frank G. Del Prete, Pastor, ext. 303 

 

Rev. Martin Rooney, Weekend Assistant 

Sr. Esther Falzone, S.C.C., Pastoral Associate, ext. 305 

Maureen Straut, Office Administrator, ext. 301 

Ellen Walsh Higgins, Administrative Assistant, ext. 306 

Joseph P. Scorese, Director of Music 

Stacie Yao, Associate Director of Music/Parish Organist 

Tom Pagano, Youth Minister 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Mrs. Patricia Pula, M.A.R.E., Director, ext. 304 

Safe Environment Coordinator 

 

PARISH SCHOOL 

St. Johnôs Academy 

Hillsdale Avenue, Hillsdale, N.J. 07642 Å 664-6364 

PrincipalðMrs. Elizabeth Viola 



SAINT GABRIEL THE ARCHANGEL  SADDLE RIVER 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are offered another vision in todayôs second reading, 

a vision of the New Jerusalem, ñcoming down out of heaven from 

God."  Read between the lines describing the radiant city, and we 

find that the greatest beauty revealed is the beauty of perfect sym-

metry and order, a city founded on the faith of the twelve tribes of 

Israel and the Twelve Apostles, lit only by the glory of God. 

 The first reading and the Gospel are linked to this ideal-

ized description of the New Jerusalem. In both we read of distress 

and disturbance countered by the gift of peace. ñMy peace I give 

to you,ò Jesus assures his disciples at the Last Supper. In keeping 

with that gift, the apostles and elders, in the reading from Acts, 

decide not to disturb the peace of new Gentile believers. The un-

due burden of circumcision will not be imposed on them. 
  
   Peace, 

   Fr. Frank 

OUR PARISH COMMUNITY  

PRAYS FOR: 
 

Our recently baptized 

Katy Helene Saoud 

Charlotte Anne Swierk 

 

Our sick and homebound: 

Jane Ball, Jean Cohen, Josephine DôElia,  

Baby James Jack DôAgostino, Helen DeLorenzo 

Ada Fields, Meg Gallagher, Baby Grace Gilbert  

 Tony Galante, Lauren Harpster Hines, 

 Mary Noone, Lou Perrin, Joan Snow  

Richard Straut, Nicole Trotta 

YEAR OF MERCY 
 

Excerpts from Pope Francisô letter on the Year of Mercy 
 

We cannot escape the Lordôs words to us, and 

they will serve as the criteria upon which we will 

be judged:é.we will be asked if we have helped 

others to escape the doubt that causes them to fall 

into despair and which is often a source of loneli-

ness; if we have helped to overcome the igno-

rance in which millions of people live, especially children de-

prived of the necessary means to free them from the bonds of 

poverty; if we have been close to the lonely and afflicted; if we 

have forgiven those who have offended us and rejected all forms 

of anger and hate that lead to violence; if we have had the kind of 

patience God shows, who is so patient with us; and if we have 

commended our brothers and sisters to the Lord in prayer. 

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 
 

Get a Car Wash and Support the Youth Group! 

 

The Youth Group is selling Car Wash Cou-

pons to help fund its 2016 Summer Mission 

Trip.  The coupon earns you a "Classic Car 

Wash" Package at the Classic Auto Spa - 506 

Route 17 North in Ramsey.  The coupons will 

be sold for $20 (car was valued at $22.95), and 50% of all pro-

ceeds go directly to the Youth Group! 

 

Please purchase your coupons after Mass the weekend of May 1st 

or at the Parish Office through the month of May.  If you have 

further questions, please email our youth minister, Tom Pagano, 

at tpagano89@gmail.com. 

 

During the school year the Youth Group meets every Sunday 

night in the Kavin Center from 7:00-8:30pm. All high school 

teenagers are welcome to join us. Meetings are structured yet in-

formal, and they usually consist of a discussion topic, group dy-

namics, prayer, and socializing. Feel free to bring a friend along 

with you. Whether youôve been involved in our program before or 

not, you are always welcome to attend our meetings. Refresh-

ments are served.  

ATTENTION STUDENTS 4TH THROUGH 8TH GRADE 
 

Are you interested in being an altar server?  What a wonderful 

way to serve your parish.  On Sunday May 15th 

at 3:30p there will be a training session for stu-

dents who are currently 3rd graders or older and 

who are interested in being altar servers starting 

this summer.  The training session will take 

place in the church.  Please e-mail Ellen Hig-

gins at ehiggins@stgabrielsr.org if you will be 

coming to the training session. 

HOLY DAY OF OBLIGATION 

THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD 

 

Thursday,  May 5, 2016, is the Ascension of the Lord and a Holy 

Day of Obligation.  The Masses on this date will be 6:30 AM, 

9:00 AM and 7:00 PM.  There is no Wednesday (May 4)evening 

Mass.  

PRAYER SHAWL MEETING 
Monday  May 9, 2016 

1:00 PM 

St. Gabrielôs has a prayer shawl ministry.  If you crochet 

or knit and would like to help us offer a tangible sign 

of prayerful support to someone going through a 

difficult time please bring your yarn, needles or 

hooks, pattern and join us! . If you are new 

to needlework and want to participate, 

weôll help you learn.  For information, 

please contact Sister Esther.at 201-

3275663 ext 305 . 

mailto:tpagano89@gmail.com
mailto:ehiggins@stgabrielsr.org


SIXTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

THE WEEK AHEAD AT ST. GABRIELôS 
AA Meetings Monday thru Saturday 

7 AM Parish Center 
 

Sunday, May 1, 2016 

11:15 AMðWomenôs Communion Breakfast  

7:00 PMðYouth Group Meeting 
 
 

Thursday, May 5, 2016  

4:00 PMðKids Choir Rehearsal 

7:30 PMðAdult Choir Rehearsal 
 

Sunday, May 8, 2016 

All MassesðMonthly Food Collection for St. Michaelôs 

11:30 AMðMay Crowning 

7:00 PMðYouth Group Meeting 

 

SAINT JOHNôS 

 ACADEMY NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Our eighth graders have big news! 

 

Our current class has won $142,000 

in scholarships to their chosen high schools! 

------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

All are invited to the SJA 

 

May 11-13, 2016 

Wed., May 11 - 2:15-3:15 p.m. 

Thurs., May 12 - 8:00a.m.-3:15 p.m. 

Fri., May 13 - 8:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. 

Our Evening Art Gala will be on May 12 beginning at 5:00 p.m.  

The school band and choir will perform at 6:30 p.m. 

Please join us! 

Hors dôoeuvres and refreshments will be served. 

 

 

 

BOX TOPS FOR ST. MICHAELôS  
 

St. Gabriel's continues to collect Box Tops for 

St. Michael's School in Newark.   The coupons 

are on products we buy at our local supermarkets 

everyday.  St. Michael's will be able to use the 

Box Tops cash to buy whatever they need most, from books 

to supplies and other school programs.  So please look for these 

coupons on your groceries and start to clip.  There is a collection 

box display in the lobby of the church.  As always, thank you for 

your support of St. Michael's. 

OPEN HOUSE AT SAINT JOSEPH REGIONAL HS 
 

On Wednesday May 4 from 6:30 PM to 9:00 PM St. Joseph Re-

gional HS in Montvale will be hosting an Open House for pro-

spective students (6th, 7th and 8th grade boys) and their families. 

For more information call the school at (201) 391-3300 or pre-

register at www.sjrnj.org.  

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

The amount of the April 24 collection was $12,800.25.  God 

bless you and your family for your continued support. 

THANK YOU!!!!! 
 

The collection of first communion outfits was a huge success!  

We were able to dress about 50 children with the beautiful dress-

es, suits, jackets, head-pieces, shoes and monies that were donat-

ed.  Thank you for your continued wonderful caring and very 

generous support.   

SAVE THE DATE 

 
ST. GABRIELôS  

ANNUAL WOMENôS  

COMMUNION BREAKFAST 
Sunday, May 1, 2016  

 11:15 AM in the Kavin Center 
 

Guest Speaker:  Sister Mary Spohrer, 

Sisters of Christian Charity 

ñThe Woman Who Could Not Be Stoppedò 

 

Tickets $25 ï  A few tickets still are available and can be pur-

chased at the door on Sunday May 1.   

 

Questions?  please contact  

Sharon Dail at Sharon_dail@hotmail.com 

RETREAT FOR MEN 
 

The men of this parish are invited to spend a weekend with the 

Lord on May 13-15, 2016,  at the Loyola Jesuit Center in Morris-

town.  The silent retreat offers a singular opportunity for quiet 

reflection and spiritual renewal.  The cost is a free-will donation.   

 

For additional information call Steve Beiter at (973) 304-1023 or 

Andy Coll at (973) 304-1832 

WHY DO CAHOLICS  

BLESS THEMSELVES WITH HOLY WATER 
 

The practice of blessing oneself with holy water harkens back to 

the washing rituals of the Old Testament Jews, who had to bathe 

before entering the temple.  Today when we bless ourselves with 

holy water, it brings to mind our own baptism.  It was at our bap-

tism that our souls were washed clean of original sin and we were 

officially made members of the Church. We also received the gift 

of faith.  In blessing ourselves, we renew our baptismal promise.   

mailto:Sharon_dail@hotmail.com



